February 2024

EASTERN PRIMARY SCHOOL
YSGOL GYNRADD EASTERN

Dear Parents and Guardians,
Our special people in our school this term so far are:

19.1.24- Year 6 Laura, Year 4/5 Rubi Jones, Yr3/4 Blake, year 2/3 Oliver, Year 1/2
Darian and N/R— Chase

26.1.24— Year 6 Layla, Kitty, Grace , Atlanta and Amelia. Year 4/5 Keelan, Year 3/4
Princess, Year 2/3 Carlos, Year 1/2 Noah Jack, N/R Harper.

2.2.24— Year 6— Harri, Year 4/5 Jimmy, Year 3/4 Joseph, Year 2/3 Maisie-Lee, Year
1/2 Alfie. N/R Samuel Jones

9.2.24— Year 6 Grace, Year 4/5 Abigail, Year 3/4 Maxen, Year 2/3 Wayde, Year 1/2
Willow and N/R Minerva.

Da iawn Pawb!!! We’re so proud of you all.

Dates for your diary

28th— 1st March— Year 6 residential
26th-1st March— Welsh week

1st March- St David’s Day— Our special day. It is always a wonderful day seeing the
children dressed up as Welsh Ladies and Welsh Men. Alternatively you can wear
your Welsh rugby or football jerseys/tops or yet again our school uniform is RED!!

7th March- World Book Day- all children are welcome to come dressed in a
costume to celebrate World Book Day.

10th March-Mothers Day- lets give thanks for all our special ladies in our lives.
15th March- Red Nose Day

21st March— Easter Bonnet Parade in our community— come and join us!

22nd March— Year 3/4 trip to the Big Pit

Child Absences and lateness

Please ring the school office to inform Mrs Griffiths of any lateness or school
absence. Alternatively you can email the school office easternprimary@npt.school.
Attendance is improving but slowly, we are still below our local authority desired
attendance figure. Together we can make a difference. We have already risen 3%.

Community news—

PTA meeting at 3pm Wednesday 28th Feb. Please come a join us to make a
difference to what our children can experience through the year.

.Family Engagement—Mrs Palmer FEO

Thursday 29th February- Community and Business Collaboration evening. An
evening to celebrate the on-going community support we receive and to collaborate
with new opportunities to create a new vision to inspire a new generation. If you
work for a local business or charity, feel free to join us at 6pm.

Mrs Palmer had a very successful neighbourly love evening just before half term. A
huge thank you to our neighbours and friends that gave us some valuable
information and support. We aim to make our school relationships stronger each
term. Please look out for our next meeting.

Afterschool clubs

A few more clubs have recently been offered to our pupils and parents. Keep an
eye out for texts for start dates and timings. Please complete any consent forms
that are requested. Thanks!

Thank you once again for the support,
Miss M Woodham



